The Cathedral School Newsletter



Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA

Tel: 01245 354459 email: office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



Website cathedralschool.co.uk

1Thessalonians 5: 16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will of God in Jesus Christ for you.

Friday 26th June 2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice Click Here

Head Teacher's Message

Dear All

I hope everyone has had some opportunity to enjoy the warm weather this week.

Highlights of the week in school have been the art and creative sessions, the Year 6 children making progress on their production which is being recorded and of course, our sports events. We have equally been celebrating Year 2s success coming 3rd at the Virtual Sports event and we have been impressed by the quality of work we are reviewing on Tapestry.

There are two more weeks until we say a sad goodbye on 10th July to our Year 6 children. This has enabled us to form new Bubbles and ensure every child in Years R-5 is able to spend two days in school.

I hope that everyone will take up that opportunity.

If you decide not to send your child, that is your prerogative but I would strongly recommend that you do. Our experience is that coming back to school has alleviated most issues and reduces the hurdles that could exist in September.

If you decide to keep your child at home please contact us in advance; this would be very helpful as it affects furniture moving and the preparation to be done before then.

We are issuing reports in two weeks' time; we had designed a new format for this year but they will look different as some information is not available. Spring data was provided at the last consultation evening, so these reports reflect the effort grades.

There will be opportunities in the last eight days for the parental section to be returned and communications to take place as needed.

A reminder of the Key information that has come out in the last week:

Information about the whole school return to school for two days in the week commencing 13th July

Class teacher announcement and personal class announcement (whole staff list on website and attached below).

Zoom meeting details were sent out by Scopay instead of Tapestry (parents struggled to find the information on Tapestry).

Reminders to send in water bottles and hats.

Our Virtual Sports Day information!

Finally, if your child is attending a Zoom meeting, please make sure their name is on the screen so staff know who to let in the waiting room.

Kind regards

Linda Wiskin

The Cathedral School Newsletter



Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA

Tel: 01245 354459 email: office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



Website cathedralschool.co.uk

1Thessalonians 5: 16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will of God in Jesus Christ for you.

Friday 26th June 2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice Click Here

ZOOM MEETINGS

We are pleased to be offering Zoom meetings next week to children not in school. These will not necessarily be led by the Class teacher and due to lack of alternative spaces cannot include the children in school.

Please see the times of these meetings below.

Home learning EYFS	Friday July 3rd 9am
Class 4 & all home learning Year 1	Friday July 3rd 10:30am
Class 5	Monday June 29th 2pm
Class 6	Monday June 29th 1pm
Class 7	Tuesday June 30th 1pm
Class 8	Thursday July 2nd 10am
Class 9	Tuesday June 30th 11am
Class 10 & all home learning Year 6	Thursday July 2nd 11am

LEARN TOGETHER WEEK

Next week is Learn Together Week 29th June - 5th July.

The Community & Family Learning team have organised a total of **63 workshops** over the course of the week for all ages. Please like and share the following link:

https://www.facebook.com/ACLEssex/posts/3432650353435857

https://aclessex.com/learn-together-week/



The Cathedral School Newsletter



Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA

Tel: 01245 354459 email: office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



Website cathedralschool.co.uk

1Thessalonians 5: 16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will of God in Jesus Christ for you.

Friday 26th June 2020

Teacher list 2020/2021

Mrs L Wiskin Headteacher

Mrs L Quinn Deputy Headteacher

Mrs K Truelove SENDCo

EYFS Mrs K Grover*

Mrs N Dippenaar

Class 3 Miss E Green

Class 4 Mrs J Southgate*

Class 5 Miss R Adams

Class 6 Miss J Southward

Miss E Byford

Class 7 Mrs C Martin*

Mrs N Morecroft

Class 8 Mrs H Cuthill

Class 9 Mr P Richardson

Class 10 Mr J Davis

Class 11 Mrs S Kilbey*

*Phase Leader